
 

Year 5 children  are using yoga 

poses to make the word calm. 

Year 4 children 

investigating 

leaves on our 

school                 

playground. 

Nursery children are 

planting seeds. 

 

Year 3 are writing about  

Roman gods. 

Year 6 are preparing 

their Ancient Greek 

pots to plant  

strawberries. 

Reception are looking 

at fairy tales as part 

of their learning. 
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Year 1 have started 

their spring season 

work. 
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Year 2 are  

learning about  

stories from other 

cultures -Anansi 

the spider.  


